USA/CANADA LIONS LEADERSHIP FORUM

The 2024 Forum was held in Louisville, KY from September
from September 5-7. Speed Learning was first on Thursday
morning. During a 2-hour window, you could choose 8 topics
of the 13 offered. These topics were geared for the needs of
our clubs.

Over 100 topics were covered. The most popular were
standing room only with seating for 240 and 300 attendees.

The attendance for the forum was 1917, and Wisconsin was
well represented with 85 Lions.

Next up is the 2025 Forum in Atlantic City, New Jersey on
September 18-20. Wonderful seminars will be available, but

Saturday evening banquet with be our very own BJ Blahnik
and Leader Dog Jackson.

Plan to attend the forum now. Register today at
www.lionsforum.org

Thank you,

PCC Tammy Rockenbach




